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g General Othces | 5265 Hohman Avenue | Hammond. Ind,ana 46325 | Tel: 853-5200 (219)y

I,Ur'Uc'c",, *" ,"3 June 29,1979

M r. James G. Keppler - Regional Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis sion
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: NRC IE Bulletin 79-11
Dated May 22, 1979
Docket No. 50-367

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is in response to IE Bulletin No. 79-11

dated May 22, 1979. Please be advised that Northern Indiana

Public Service Company will not use the Westinghouse type DB50

or DB75 circuit breakers at its Bailly Generating Station Nuclear 1.

Very truly yours,
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